
Works Notice       
     

   
April 2023  

GLENLYON DRIVE, ASHGROVE PROJECT 
Greener Suburbs 
 

WHAT WORKS ARE COMING UP? 

Brisbane City Council will soon start works to 
protect and enhance the local heritage listed Bunya 
Pines and other significant trees on Glenlyon Drive.  
 
WHEN WILL THIS WORK TAKE PLACE? 

Start Late April 2023 

Finish August 2023, weather and site 
conditions permitting 

Time and 
day 

7am to 4pm, Monday to Friday 

 

WHAT DOES THIS WORK INCLUDE? 

Works will include: 
• improving and expanding existing garden beds  
• formalising garden beds with sub-tropical 

plants 
• improving driveway connections to protect 

tree root systems 
• installing bollards for pedestrian and road 

safety 
• installing porous paving and pedestrian ramps 
 
WHAT DOES THIS MEAN FOR ME? 

Temporary traffic changes will be required to allow 
work to be completed and motorists should expect 
delays when travelling through the area.  

One lane on Glenlyon Drive will be closed at the 
start of construction, from 7am and opened again 
after 4pm each day. 

At times, footpaths and driveways will be 
temporarily restricted to complete these works, 
however access to properties will be maintained.  

Council will provide advance notification for any 
access changes and out-of-hours works during the 
construction period. 

You can view the planned detour route over the 
page or via the QR code.  

The work zone will alternate sides as works 
progress.  

 

Local residents may also notice an increase in 
noise and vehicles movements during the works. 

Council will continue to keep you updated through 
signage in your local area. 

We value your patience and cooperation while we 
undertake this important project. 

 

WHAT IS THE GREENER SUBURBS 
PROGRAM?  

Council’s Greener Suburbs program is a series of 
projects that aim to improve the clean, green feel of 
locations across Brisbane, through increase tree 
planting and landscaping.  

Planting and maintaining street and park trees 
ensure Council is caring for our urban forest and 
that residents receive all the benefits trees bring to 
our city – including cooler, greener, more 
comfortable pathways for walking and cycling, 
improved air quality, and shelter for our wildlife. 

 

CONTACT US  

To find out more about these works or the project, 
you can contact us by: 

 

1800 884 681 (business hours) 
3403 8888 (24-hours) 

 

cityprojects@brisbane.qld.gov
.au 

 

Visit brisbane.qld.gov.au and 
search ‘Greener Suburbs - 
Glenlyon Drive Ashgrove 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCAN ME 
to find out more 



 

 


